
 
 

 

 

Fresenius Medical Care North America  

  920 Winter Street  |  Waltham, MA 02451  |  781-699-9000  |  fmcna.com 

January 2024 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Fresenius Medical Care is committed to attaining the best possible balance of  cost and 

availability for the materials we purchase. Unfortunately, the economic environment this past year 

has continued to present many challenges with sustained inf lation and its associated higher 

energy, material and transportation costs.  

Ef fective as of January 1, 2024, spare parts list prices (Normal, Disposable and Exchange) have 

been increased by five percent (5%). A small number of parts have not changed in price, while a 

few others have price increases of  more than f ive percent due to the higher cost increases 

associated with these specif ic items. 

The revised Spare Parts Price List is available as of  January 1, 2024 on the Product Support 

Documentation page located at www.fmcna.com/support. 

Fresenius Medical Care values your business and is committed to meeting your needs for quality 

service, equipment, and products. Should you have any questions, please call our Spare Parts 

Customer Service Department at 1-800-227-2572. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Robert Gregory 

Product Director – Machines & Spare Parts 
 

Fresenius Renal Technologies 
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